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Dear Parents, 
We are officially beginning Quarter 2 of Kindergarten.  Time is flying by!  Please remember to sign your child’s report card 

envelope and return the empty envelope back to school.  The empty spaces that you see on the report card are standards that have 
not yet been taught.  Specialist grades such as PE, art, etc. are not given for the first quarter, as well as grades in science.  If you 
have any questions about the report card, please feel free to email me.  Thank you for all of your continued support at home!      
          Best Wishes,  

Naomi Montgomery (Warren )   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Letterland: 
We will now be diving deeper and spending time learning about each letter.  Students will now be learning the capital letters, how to 

write the letter, handwriting songs, and action tricks. Keep your eyes open for the Letterland Parade letter, coming home soon!  
 

ELA: 
This week and next week we will review syllables, rhyming words and reading consonant-vowel-consonant words.   We will also be 

finding the main idea and key details in nonfiction texts.  We will go back and review key details in a fictional text.  
 

Math: 
We will be comparing five frames and ten frames. Students will also look at the “plus one” pattern. (2 is 1+1, 3 is 2+1, etc.) We will 

then go back and work on more, less, and equal using a variety of strategies.   
 

Social Studies/Science: 
We will continue to work on our new social studies unit, Wants and Needs. The students will continue to sort wants and needs as well 

as understand healthy wants and needs.  
 

Writing: 
In writing we are thinking of a true moment with the class and then retelling the story using pictures and sounding out word. Please 

encourage your child to draw a picture and TRY to sound out the words after drawing the picture.   

Important Dates and Reminder 

 
 November 5th- Durham Life and 

Science Field Trip 

 November 11th- Veteran’s Day  

(No School) 

 November 25th- No School 

 November 26th- No School 

 November 27th- No School 

 
  

Fieldtrip Reminder 
The class is very excited about our upcoming fieldtrip on Thursday!  So far, 
the weather report looks like it is going to be a beautiful day .  We will 
be leaving school at 9:30 that morning and returning by 1:30 that 
afternoon.  It is very important that your child is at school by the 9:15 am 
bell, as that will be a busy morning and we must leave school by 9:30.  
Thank you to all of the parents who are contributing snacks from the sign-
up genius and those of you who are able to chaperone.  It will be a great 
trip!  

Specials Schedule 
11/2 
Art 

11/3 
R. Theater 

11/4 
PE 

11/5 
Fieldtrip 

11/6 
No Specials 

11/9 
Media 

11/10 
Music 

11/11 
No School 

11/12 
PE 

11/13 
Technology 
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